
 

October 27, 2024 
 

J-STAR Co., Ltd. 
 

The 10th JPEA Award 
 

We are pleased to report that the investment to Renatus Co., Ltd. by the funds (*1) to which we provide 
investment-related services was awarded the 10th JPEA Award presented by The Japan Private Equity 
Association. 
 
For details, please refer to the link below (Japanese only). 
Reason for the award  
Interview 
 
Contact for more information:   
Investor Relations, J-STAR Co., Ltd.   
+81-(0)3-6269-9708   
ir@j-star.co.jp 
 
(*1) J-STAR Co., Ltd. provides investment-related services to J-STAR No.5-A, LP, etc. directly or 
via subsidiaries, such as due diligence and recommendation of investment opportunities, and target 
company management support. 
 

https://jpea.group/2024/12/11/%E7%AC%AC%E5%8D%81%E5%9B%9E%EF%BC%882023%E5%B9%B4%E5%BA%A6%EF%BC%89-jpea%E3%82%A2%E3%82%A6%E3%82%A9%E3%83%BC%E3%83%89/
https://jpea.group/2024/12/11/2023%e5%b9%b4%e5%ba%a6-jpea%e3%82%a2%e3%82%a6%e3%82%a9%e3%83%bc%e3%83%89-%e5%8f%97%e8%b3%9e%e6%a1%88%e4%bb%b6%e3%82%a4%e3%83%b3%e3%82%bf%e3%83%93%e3%83%a5%e3%83%bc%e3%80%8c%e3%82%a8%e3%83%b3%e3%83%88/
mailto:ir@j-star.co.jp

